
Douglas County Government Objection Information 

This information is provided in compliance with the requirements of 36 

C.F.R. Part 218 (§ 218.8 Filing an objection).     

(1) Objector’s Name:  

Douglas County Government  
c/o Andy Hough, Environmental Recourses Coordinator 

100 Third St.  

Castle Rock, CO 80104 
303-660-7495 

  

(2) Signature: County Commissioners’ signatures are on the objection 

letter.   

(3) Lead Objector:  

Douglas Count Government 

c/o Andy Hough, Environmental Resources Coordinator   

 

(4) Name of the proposed project: Pike and San Isabel National 

Forests Motorized Travel Management (MVUM) Analysis 

Name & Title of the Responsible Official:  

Diana Trujillo 
PSICC Forest Supervisor 

 

Name of the national forest(s) and ranger district(s) on which the 

proposed project will be implemented:  

The project will be implemented on the Pike and San Isabel National 

Forests.  The district that is of concern to this objection is primarily the 
Pikes Peak District.  However, the forest health and fuels management 

concerns mentioned as reasoning for the objection extend into the South 

Platte District.   

(5) A description of those aspects of the proposed project that are 

of concern: Please see the attached objection letter.   

Suggested remedies that would resolve the objection: Please see the 
two possible remedies to this objection articulated toward the end of the 

objection letter.   

(6) A statement that demonstrates the connection between 
prior specific written comments on the particular proposed 

project or activity and the content of the objection: Douglas County 



Government’s main objection is to the decommissioning of Forest Service 
Road 327 in the northern portion of the Pikes Peak District.  This concern 

was thoroughly addressed in previous County response letters.  Those 

letters are enclosed/attached.  They are the letters dated: 

• April 20, 2010 

• October 4, 2011 

• November 4, 2019.   

 


